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17th November 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 22nd November the Year 2 children will be walking to Alsager station to meet 
one of the station volunteers. He will talk to us about the history of the station and how its 
use has changed over the years. We will leave school at around 1.30pm and will be back 
in time for home time. 
 
Please ensure your child has suitable footwear and a waterproof coat. 
 
Please sign the slip below to give permission for your child to take part in our walk, or 
grant permission on ParentMail PMX. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mrs Weatherby 
Teacher 
 
 

 
Walk to Alsager Station – Year 2 
 
I give permission for my child……………………………………………. to take part in the 

walk to Alsager station on Tuesday 22nd November 2016. 

 

 

Signed  ……………………………………     Child’s name  ………………………………. 


